
Hello BBES families,

Thank you so much for your generous donations to our Ukraine collection! Your support
means a lot to our school, local community, and especially to our Ukrainian student in
second grade.

If you haven't had a chance to contribute yet, we are collecting items until the end of
this week (4/29).

Items can include:

Socks
Gloves
Toiletries
First-aid supplies
Diapers
Wipes

You can also make a monetary donation to World Central Kitchen.
Make checks payable to BBES with World Central Kitchen in the memo also

before April 29th


